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Mission Statement:  

                                                         

The mission of the 

Edmond Quilt Guild is 

to preserve, teach 

and share the history 

and art of quilting. 
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Quilt Show 
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206-2328 

June 2014 

NQA Chapter OK871 

 The first eighteen months of my presidency has passed like the blink of 
an eye.  What seemed like what was going to be an eternity has gone by at warp 
speed.  At the beginning of my term my primary goals were to: Improve pro-
grams and have programs cover a broad enough series of topics that there 
should be something (at least once in a year) for everybody; improve/increase 
participation in guild activities; and, be open to new ideas.  

With regard to programs and participation, I feel pretty confident we 
have had great programs and participation in workshops and meetings.  Weôve 
actually had waiting lists!  That is great news because, as I stated last month, 
your participation helps us afford better speakers because the funds from work-
shops help defray our costs significantly.  There are four workshops left this 
year, so find one that appeals to you and join us. They are great fun!  

  Sue Esparza and her merry band have been working feverishly 
on the quilt show.  Wendy took the reins and got the Artisansô Market effort 
underway.  We will have wonderful quality items to sell to folks at the quilt 
show, thanks to all the members who contributed their time and efforts.  I can-
not wait to see what the response is.  

  We have new, attractive EQG shirts in a variety of styles, and 
Sue Esparza is the one to thank for them.    

  As the guild evolves, there will be successes and fail-
ures.  Some of the successes to date are listed above.  We had hoped to have 
financial sponsors for the quilt show but we got started too late to make viable 
the option of outside support.  That is part of the learning curve of change and 
next time we will know what to do.  

  For the last five months there has been a Sit and Sew in our 
meeting room prior to the guild meeting.  It started out in response to requests 
from some new members and attendance, at first, was between 10-15 people.  It 
was fun!  But after three months of sitting in the room by myself, I have decid-
ed that it is time to put an end to this experiment.  So effective immediately, 
there will be no more Sit and Sews on guild day.  At some future date if there is 
interest, we might try it again; but for now, it is hasta la vista, baby!  

 Have a great time during June and, if you havenôt volunteered to work 
at the quilt show yet, I am sure there is still time to do so!  

Nancy   
 

http://www.edmondquiltguild.us/


 

Vice-Presidentôs Report ï Sherry Bellack 

IŜƭƭƻ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΗ L ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ƻǳǊ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ƳƻƴǘƘΣ ǿŀǘŎƘƛƴƎ .ƻƴƴƛŜ .ƻǿƳŀƴ ǎƘƻǿ ǳǎ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ŘȅŜ ŦŀōǊƛŎ ǿŀǎ 
ǾŜǊȅ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǇŜǊƘŀǇǎ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŦŀōǊƛŎ ǿŜ ōƻǳƎƘǘ ǘƘŀǘ ƴƻǿ ƛǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ άǿƘŀǘ ǿŀǎ L ǘƘƛƴƪƛƴƎΚέ 
ǇƛƭŜΗ  tŜǊƘŀǇǎ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ ŎƻƭƻǊ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƳŀƪŜ ƛǘ ŘŜǎƛǊŀōƭŜ ŀƎŀƛƴΦ    

!ǎ ǿŜ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŜ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ ŀ ƳƻƴǘƘ ƻũ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀǊǘ ƻǳǊ ǎǳƳƳŜǊ ǾŀŎŀǝƻƴǎ L ǎǇƻƪŜ ƻŦ ŀ Ŧǳƴ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ƭŜǘ ƻǘƘŜǊǎ ƪƴƻǿ ŀōƻǳǘ 
ǉǳƛƭǘ ǎƘƻǇǎ ȅƻǳ Ƴŀȅ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǿƘƛƭŜ ƻƴ ǾŀŎŀǝƻƴΦ  L ǇǊƻǇƻǎŜŘ ǘƘŜ ά{ƘƻǇ IƻǇ tƘƻǘƻ hǇέΣ ŀǎ ǿŜ ōŜƎƛƴ ƻǳǊ ǾŀŎŀǝƻƴ ǘǊŀǾŜƭ ǎŜŀǎƻƴΦ  L 
ƪƴƻǿ L Ŏŀƴ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ŬƴŘ ŀ ƴŜǿ ǎƘƻǇ ǘƻ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ŀƴŘ L ŀƳ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ŀƳŀȊŜŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǾŀǊƛŜǘȅ ƻŦ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ŦŀōǊƛŎǎ L ǎŜŜ ƛƴ ŜŀŎƘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ 
ǎƘƻǇǎΦ  L ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘ ƛǘ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ Ŧǳƴ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǿƘŜǊŜ ŀƭƭ ƻǳǊ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ǘǊŀǾŜƭ ŀƴŘ ƛƴ ǿƘŀǘ ŜȄƻǝŎ ǇƭŀŎŜǎ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ŦƻǳƴŘ ǉǳƛƭǘ 
ǎƘƻǇǎΦ  ̧ŜǎΣ ²ƛǎŎƻƴǎƛƴ ŀƴŘ bŜōǊŀǎƪŀ ŀǊŜ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ ƛƴ Ƴȅ ŘŜŬƴƛǝƻƴ ƻŦ ŜȄƻǝŎΦ  

{ƻΣ ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ǊǳƭŜǎΥ  hƴŎŜ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ƭƻŎŀǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǎƘƻǇΣ ǘŀƪŜ ŀ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜ ƛƴ ŦǊƻƴǘ ƻŦΣ ƻǊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎƘƻǇ ŀƴŘ ǇƛŎƪ ǳǇ ŀ ōǳǎƛπ
ƴŜǎǎ ŎŀǊŘ ƛŦ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ƻƴŜΦ  wŀǘŜ ǘƘŜ ǎƘƻǇ ŀǎ ǘƻ hƴŜΣ ¢ǿƻ ƻǊ ¢ƘǊŜŜ ǎǘŀǊǎ ǿƛǘƘ ¢ƘǊŜŜ ōŜƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƘƛƎƘŜǎǘ ǊŀǝƴƎΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ 
ŀƴȅ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘǎ ǊŜƭŀǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎƘƻǇ ƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇǊƻŘǳŎǘǎ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ Ƨƻǘ ǘƘŀǘ Řƻǿƴ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭΦ  ¢ƘŜ ŎƻƴǘŜǎǘ ǿƛƭƭ Ǝƻ ŦǊƻƳ ƻǳǊ aŀȅ 
ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ǳƴǝƭ ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘ ƻŦ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊΦ  ̧ƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŜƳŀƛƭ ƳŜ ǘƘŜ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜǎ ŀƴŘ L ǿƛƭƭ ǘǊŀŎƪ ǘƘŜƳ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǿƘƻ Ƙŀǎ ǾƛǎƛǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ Ƴƻǎǘ 
ǎƘƻǇǎΣ ǘƘŜ ŦŀǊǘƘŜǎǘ ǎƘƻǇ ŦǊƻƳ hƪƭŀƘƻƳŀ ŀƴŘ ƳŀȅōŜ ǎƻƳŜ ƻǘƘŜǊ Ŧǳƴ ŎǊƛǘŜǊƛŀ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ǎƘƻǇ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜǎ ǎǘŀǊǘ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ƛƴΦ  tǊƛȊŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ 
ōŜ ŀǿŀǊŘŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ L ǿƛƭƭ ŀǧŜƳǇǘ ǘƻ Ǉǳǘ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ŀ ƭƛǎǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎƘƻǇǎ ƻƴ ŀ ǎǇǊŜŀŘ ǎƘŜŜǘ ŀƭƻƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀǊ ǊŀǝƴƎ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ 
ǳǎ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ŜŀǊƭȅ ƴŜȄǘ ȅŜŀǊΦ  aȅ ŜƳŀƛƭ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎ ƛǎ ǎōŜƭƭŀŎƪϪŀǧΦƴŜǘΦ  .Ŝ ǎǳǊŜ ŀƴŘ Ǉǳǘ ȅƻǳǊ ƴŀƳŜ ƻƴ ȅƻǳǊ ǇƘƻǘƻǎ ŀƴŘ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ 
ŎŀǊŘǎΦ  L Ŏŀƴ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘ ǘƘŜ ŎŀǊŘǎ ŀǘ ŜŀŎƘ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ōǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƳΦ  

Lƴ ǘƘŜ ƳŜŀƴǝƳŜΣ ŜƴƧƻȅ ȅƻǳǊ ǘǊŀǾŜƭǎΣ ōŜ ǎŀŦŜ ŀƴŘ L ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜƛƴƎ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƻŦ 
ŎƻǳǊǎŜ ǘƘŜ vǳƛƭǘ {ƘƻǿΗ  
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Flag Day  June 14 



 

Volume 12, Issue   6                 Page 3                      SEW WHATôS NEW 

 Program Report ï Judy Elliott  

 I want to thank everyone for praying that Bonnie's granddaughter came before our guild date.  Otherwise you 
would have had me doing some song and dance routine!   And Bonnie was great!  Thanks to her for donating 
her time and knowledge to the guild once again.  
 
    Upcoming Programs:  
 
July 15th will be Barb Eikmeier with "it's all in the sashings".  Barb will talk to us about how to manage those 
stray blocks that we all seem to have.  Some of her sashings and cornerstones designs are simple and others 
are more involved with secondary designs created within the sashings and cornerstones.  Barb will share 
quilts and tops in a mix of styles that feature inspiring settings and sashings.    
 
August 19th will be Janet Stone talking about her "ABC series quilts" Janet has put herself on a mission - to 
make 26 alphabet quilts in which all 26 letters appear.  "Red Letter Daze", her 7th quilt in the series, recently 
received Master Quilt designation through NQA.  Come and be prepared to be amazed by her series quilts é 
but mind your "p's & q's"!! é. Sorry - couldn't resist!  
 
September 16th will be Laura Wasilowski with "So many chickens and so little time".  Laura is an art quilter 
and founder of the "Chicago School of Fusing".   She will have a trunk show of her wonderful work and give 
a humorous lecture on her techniques.  
 ****Her workshop - "Fowl Play: Birds with no Egrets" will give participants a hands-on experience with her 
fusing techniques for creating beautiful art quilts. It will be from 9am - 4pm in the Summit room.  Cost: $60, 
which includes a kit fee for Laura's hand-dyed fabrics and threads, a pattern, and handouts.  Limited to 20 stu-
dents é Right now, I have 10 folks in my list.  
 
October16th will be Lola Jenkins.  She will be giving us a trunk show and explaining her style of art and por-
trait quilting. Many of you may have heard of Lola é. She got her start with lectures and public speaking 
with our guild back in 2007!  And she has come a long way since then.    
 ****Her workshop - "Portrait Quilt Wall Hanging" will give participants a chance to create their own raw 
edge portrait following Lola's techniques.  It will be 9am-4pm in the Summit room.  Cost: $50, which in-
cludes a kit fee for Lola's pattern (four patterns to choose from) and fabrics.  NO SEWING MACHINE RE-
QUIRED for this class.  She can take 20 students; I have 8 on the list right now.  
  
November 18th will be Eileen Urbanek helping us get re-excited about our stash.    
 **** Her workshop is a "Farmhouse Window Table Runner".  This is the perfect workshop for those of you 
wanting to learn paper piecing.  Eileen will lead you through the process with both flying geese and a half 
starburst shape, and the shapes will combine into a great table runner.  Again, 9am -4pm in the Summit room. 
Cost: $40 and you are responsible for obtaining the papers & pattern, which should cost about $15.  Savage 
Quilts will be carrying them in the near future or you can go on line and get them.  Eileen can take 25 stu-
dents; I have 5 on the list right now.  
 
As always, if anyone has suggestions for me, please feel free to contact me as I am always open to sugges-
tions.  Either by email at:    kjkelliott@cox.net or phone at 715-0216.  
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We had 80 members, 4 guests and 2 new members at the May meeting.  I missed the 
business part of the meeting because of a family conflict.  Did EVERYONE get a door 
prize?  Just checking... 

Thanks to Shirley Weiss and Wendy Wells for filling in for me.   

Welcome to Leslie Bowen and Mary Schneider to our EQG family.   

Membership ð Alice Kellogg 

 Oklahoma Quilt Network 2014 Quilt Shows Calendar: 
June 6- 7, 2014ñQuilt TulsañCentral Park, Tulsa Fairgrounds 
http://www.greencountryquiltersguild.com 

July 25- 26, 2014-Edmond Quilt ShowñGaylord University Center, Oklahoma Christian           
University 

August 29- 30- 2014ñTodayõs Treasures Tomorrowõs HeirloomsñFredericksburg United Method-
ist Church, Fredericksburg, TX 

Sept 19- 21, 2014ñOQSO Lake Murray State Park, Ardmore, OK 

Sept 19-20, 2014ñSpinning Spools Quilt ShowñHeart of OK Expo Center, Shawnee, OK 

Sept 19- 20, 2014ñLone Star Heritage Guild Annual Quilt Show, Ties That BindñSulphur 
Springs, TX 

Oct.1- 31,2014-Modern Quilt Guild Quilt Show-Edmond Fine Arts Institute, Edmond 

Oct. 3- 4, 2014ñRed River Quilters Guild Quilt Show, Quilting in the FallsñWichita Falls, TX 

Oct. 3- 5, 2014ñRed River Quilters, A Sea of Quilts-Riverview Hall in Shreveport, LA 

 

          

 

 

OUT & ABOUT 
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9ƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳΣ .ƻƴƴƛŜ ƛǎ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ƘƻƻǘΦ  /ŀƴΩǘ ǿŀƛǘ 
ǘƻ ƎŜǘ Ƴȅ ƘŀƴŘǎ ŘƛǊǘȅΦ L ŜǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ƭƛƪŜŘ ǘƘŜ ƛŘŜŀ ƻŦ ǊŜ-

ŘȅŜƛƴƎ ǿƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ ŘȅŜƛƴƎ ōŀǩƴƎΣ ǎƛƴŎŜ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ƭƛƳƛǘŜŘ ƻƴ ŎƻƭƻǊ ŎƘƻƛŎŜǎ ƛƴ ǿƻƻƭ ŦŀōǊƛŎΦ  L ǘƻƻƪ ƛƴ мт vǳƛƭǘǎ 
ŀƴŘ ŦŀōǊƛŎΦ  
wŜƳƛƴŘŜǊ ǉǳƛƭǘ ǎƛȊŜǎ ŀǊŜ пл·плΣ пл·сл ŀƴŘ нлȄсл ŦƻǊ ǎƘŀǿƭǎΦ  
 
¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ȅƻǳǊ ŜũƻǊǘǎΦ   WŀƴƛŎŜ [ƻǾƛƴƎ ¢ƻǳŎƘΦ  

Loving Touch ð Janice Yount  

 

The Savage Quilter 
 

Fabrics, Patterns, Books, Notions & Classes 

 

6815 N May Ave.       405.840.1466 

www.thesavagequilter.com              debbiesavage@coxinet.net 

 

Program Note from Judy:  
  While I have had positive comments coming back to me about programs, I really wanted to say 
"thank you" to the guild members.  You have really stepped forward and helped make the difference.  On 
Tuesday night, I was met at the door - by members waiting to sign up for workshops.  I presented them 
sign-up sheets on three workshops, and then I stood back and watched them swarm over the clipboards. I 
was so pleased and excited to see so much excitement from the guild members.    
  I had 23 people sign up in May for workshops that don't even start until September!  How great is 
that!!  And several people signed up for multiple workshops.  What a great way to support the guild!!  
  I was never happier at that moment to say I was a member of Edmond Quilt Guild.  I truly be-
lieve that our guild members understand the important role they play in the success of the guild over-
all.  Sure, the board makes some decisions and trouble shoots, but it is the members that make the differ-
ence about how successful the guild ultimately is.  And I take my hat off to EQG members!  They are the 
best group of people around quilting.  

 ( okay, I admit it é I've been impacted by too many graduation speeches this monthé. but I still 
mean what I said!)  



 

 

Toadally Awesome Quilting 

Brenda Esslinger 

3428 NW 26th Street 

Oklahoma City, OK  73107 

405-946-0817 

blee0115@aol.com 
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Nancy's Trunk 

Fabric ð Books ð Patterns ð Notions - Classes 

Vintage Featherweight Sewing Machines & Access. 

6 Mi. E. of Perkins, OK on Hwy 33 

Open Tues. 10-8    Wed-Thur-Fri  10-5     Sat. 10-4 

Closed Sun. & Mon.   -    405-413-5037 

FiberWorks 

 Fiberworks is an art contest that is presented each year by the Fiber Artists of Oklaho-
ma.  For several years the Edmond Quilt Guild has sponsored a cash prize of $250 for the 
"Best Quilt" in the show.  The prize this year was picked by the visiting internationally known 
artist, John Garrett, of Albuquerque, NM.   

 I am proud to announce that our own Barbara Tobin won the "Best Quilt" award.  Con-
gratulations to her and to the others EQG quilters that were accepted into this year's show, 
which were Cherrie Hampton, Charlotte Hickman, Millicent Gillogly and Janice Filler.   

 There were over 120 entries and only 50 were chosen for the show.  Edmond Quilt 
Guild was well represented this year.  

hǳǊ CƛǊǎǘ vǳƛƭǘ {Ƙƻǿ 

 Lƴ нллтΣ ǿŜ ŘŜŎƛŘŜŘ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǉǳƛƭǘ ǎƘƻǿΦ  Lǘ ǿŀǎ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ ŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊΣ ƭƛƪŜ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ƴƻǿΣ ōǳǘ ƛǘ 
ǿŀǎ ŀƭǎƻ ŀ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ƛƴǘǊƻŘǳŎŜ ƻǳǊǎŜƭǾŜǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǉǳƛƭǝƴƎ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƻŦ 9Řπ
ƳƻƴŘΦ  ¢ƘŜ ǎƘƻǿ ǿŀǎ ƘŜƭŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƎȅƳ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǎ ǊƛƎƘǘ ŀŎǊƻǎǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǿŜ ƳŜŜǘ ǘƻŘŀȅΦ  ¢ƘŜ ǉǳƛƭǘǎ 
ŬƭƭŜŘ ǘƘŜ ƎȅƳ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ƘŀŘ ǾŜƴŘƻǊǎ ƛƴ ŀƴ ŀŘƧŀŎŜƴǘ ǊƻƻƳ όŎǊƻǿŘŜŘ ŀǎ ŀ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ǎǘƻǊƳ ǎƘŜƭǘŜǊ ƛƴ 
ǘƘŜ ƳƛŘŘƭŜ ƻŦ ŀ ǘǊŀƛƭŜǊ ǇŀǊƪύ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ƘŀŘ ŀ ƘƻǎǇƛǘŀƭƛǘȅ ǊƻƻƳΦ  ²Ŝ ǎǝƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǇǳǘŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ 
ŀ ƴƛŎŜ ǊŜǎǝƴƎ ǇƭŀŎŜ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ǾŜƴŘƻǊǎ ǿƛǘƘ ƎƻƻŘ ǎƴŀŎƪǎ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ǘƘŜƳ ǘƘǊǳ ǘƘŜ ǎƘƻǿΦ   

 hǳǊ ǉǳƛƭǘ ǎƘƻǿ ŎƘŀƛǊƳŀƴ ǿŀǎ [ŜŜ DǊŀȅ ŀƴŘ ǎƘŜ ŘƛŘ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ƧƻōΦ  ²Ŝ ŀƭƭ ƭŜŀǊƴŜŘ ǎƻ 
ƳǳŎƘΦ  hǳǊ ǉǳƛƭǘ ǎƘƻǿǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ōŜŜƴ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎŦǳƭ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǎǘŀǊǘ ŀƴŘ ōƭǳŜǇǊƛƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ 
[ŜŜ ƎŀǾŜ ǳǎΦ  hŦ ŎƻǳǊǎŜ ǿŜ ŎƻǳƭŘƴϥǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŘƻƴŜ ŀƴȅǘƘƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ƘŜƭǇ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ ŀƴŘ 
ǿŜ ƘŀŘ ŘƻǳōƭŜ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƧƻōΦ  



 

Sooner Quilts 
Quilting Supplies & Custom Longarm Quilting 

JANOME 

Michelle Schroeder 

 

7821 S Sooner Rd           405.282.2070        
Guthrie, OK 73044         www.SoonerQuilts.com 
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            June Birthdays 

   Jimmie Smith  June 5 

   Diane England  June 7 

   Millicent Gillogy June 15 

   Lisa Stroble  June 16 

   Joan Privott  June 20 

   June Schmidt  June 22 

   Nancy Norman  June 23 

   Nancy Forrest  June 26 

   Shirley Weiss  June 30 
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There are only 54 days until the 2014 EQG Quilt Show opens!    Hope you have considered what to enter and 
have your entries already to Alice.  IF YOU TRULY FORGOT the deadline, please call Alice at 348-2233 
home or 203-8239 mobile.  
  
Volunteer signup sheets have been available the last two meetings.  If you have questions or want to fill in 
somewhere or donate a needed item, call Lee at 340-0319.  If your hospitality donation item does not need to 
be "fridged", you may bring it the day before the show to the Gaylord Center at the Oklahoma Christian Uni-
versity.  If it must be kept cold, please bring it the first day of the show (unless Lee asked you otherwise).  
 
From the entry form, some reminders -- Quilt Drop-Off:  Quilts must be delivered between July 14 and 20, 
2014 to one of the following homes:  
 
1.  Alice Kellogg (2805 Old Farm Rd, Edmond).  348-2233  EAST side  
2. Judy Elliott (1309 Copperfield Dr., Edmond).  715-0216  WEST side  
3. Bonnie Bowman (10281 Sand Plum North, Edmond).  216-0388  NORTH side  
4. Brenda Esslinger (3428 N.W. 26, OKC).  946-0817   SOUTH side  
 
Safety pin the Quilt Identification form to the right-hand side of the back of the quilt, just above the la-
bel.  DO NOT USE STRAIGHT PINS! Entries should be individually placed into a cloth bag, such as a pil-
lowcase, with your name on the outside of the bag in large readable block letters. Please double-check your 
entry form for quilt sleeve and quilt label instructions.   See you at the Quilt Show! 
See you at the Show!!!          Sue Esparza  

Quilt Show News - Sue Esparza  
 

 

Volume 12, Issue 6    Page 10                                 SEW WHATôS NEW 


